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Comments: This is absolutely ridiculous! Stop selling of our wild places to out of state money. | am proud to be
born and raised in montana but every year | become more displeased with the management of our wild places
and the willingness to sell them to higgest bidder. It is your job to PROTECT our wild things in wild places. In
case you haven't noticed we already have a tough enough time just using our public lands because of over
crowding or lack of accesss, prime example, try to get a camp spot in swan valley in summer...not gonna
happen. Thats because of the joke of the reservation system but i digress. This proposal is wrong in so many
ways. It will not benefit the local community in any way, it will be a detriment instead. Most people that live in
swan valley and surrounding communities probably couldn't even afford the place. To me its just another Paws
Up for rich out of state clients to come and add to over crowding and dismantling of the montana way of life.
History, traditions, cconservation and protection of the things us montanans hold near and dear is what's
important! Stop selling away our kids chances to experience those same things.



